EMBEBXEEHE BEXRS

2022 F£12A11 B (H) Sunday December 11, 2022
N HEE 2BREE At Kansoan and Meeting Room
(AtINBK£EE) Hokka Nichibei Kaikan

1759 Sutter St, San Francisco

FEOREGIR UE> 220228128118 () B> IS5 S A OSEEELD
FOMEECRKE|EHIBE U CILINEXSEE MERSZERE CITD
2o REDIETIE. ZEOSEEICHWVT, EFRAEMPLICKLD., —EB
SHDFE U T (ERENODNTZ, TDARY MIE, 4B REEIE0S
MEECBEOB(FENETETILIA>TKRE, EXEHEK. xBF
BESA. FEOSORI7 T 0B EFSNcFrH > 20—
SAMBEEIN. JLINBXESDORGROSGIE S Z A DEMERS ER DT,
SNIE #1603

On Sunday, December 11, 2022, Consul General and Mrs. Noguchi of the
Consulate General of Japan in San Francisco were invited to a tea
ceremony hosted by the JAANC at the Kansoan Tea Room. After the tea
ceremony, the Omotesenke Domonkai served turn-of-the-year soba
(buckwheat noodles) in the conference room on the second floor. The event
was attended by Mr. and Mrs. Avielle Wong, Mr. IWANAGA Nobuo, and Ms.
NAGATA Chika, who made generous contributions for the building’s leak
repair project, as well as by Ms. Kathryn Jew, who started the crowdfunding
campaign. There were about 60 participants at the event.
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